
In our recent memory, 2020 was the most challenging year with a global pandemic leading to
cancellation and postponement of many important trade fairs. Travel restrictions and border closures
limited the majority of exhibitors and visitors to keep in close contact with each other and to win new
customers.

However, in order to get your business as visible as possible, to build a strong network of customers and
expand your knowledge on the latest trends you need to be proactive by participating in trade fairs.

Trade fairs are the best platform to bring together the international key players and decision-makers.
They offer access to all markets and target groups.

If you still want to be present at trade fairs in Azerbaijan during the pandemic period, AHK Azerbaijan
can actively support and represent the exhibitors who are unable to travel to Azerbaijan due to the
travel restrictions with the following services:

Representation at your exhibition booth by AHK employees

For more information, please contact:

Mr Fabian Zittlau
Head of Business Services Department
Tel: +994 12 497 63 06
Email: fabian.zittlau@ahk-baku.de

Ms Turana Yagubova
Project Manager | Events | Messe München
Tel: +994 12 497 63 06
Email: turana.yagubova@ahk-baku.de

AHK Azerbaijan 
Your Partner for Trade Fairs in Azerbaijan

EUR 400.00 / day•Visiting of potential suppliers and business partners            

Day 1, 2:               EUR 400.00 / day

Representation as trade fair visitor by AHK employees

From Day 3:          EUR 300.00 / day

•Organization of virtual B2B talks                                    

•Individual offer upon request

EUR 150.00 / meeting


